
 NCPHC Minutes June 21, 2017 

Present: Jeri, Renee, Gwen, Donna, Teri, Heather, Maureen, Meredith 

Meeting was called to order at 8:06 P.M. 

Minutes from May: 

All members had received the minutes from the last meeting in May.  A motion 

was made by Donna to approve the minutes.  Gwen seconded the motion.  All 

members present were in favor.  Motion carried. 

Treasurer’s Report: 

There was no Treasurer’s Report at this time. 

Correspondence: 

There was no Correspondence at this time. 

Old Business: 

July Horse Show:  

All patterns for the show except trail has been placed on the web.  Trail patterns 

will be available on the web as soon as they are completed.  

Jennifer Mendes has offered to run copies of the patterns and class list for the 

upcoming show.  She only asks that we reimburse her for the copy fees. 

The club plans to have a pot luck dinner Saturday night when the show is over.  

This will be an informal get together.  Everyone is asked to bring some sort of dish 

to the dinner.  The club will be suppling a veggie and fruit tray.  Attendees are also 

required to bring their own beverages and chairs.  Teri Ray has agreed to take the 

lead on this event.  A motion was made for a budget of $100.00 for the pot luck 

dinner by Teri.  Meredith seconded the motion.  All members present were in 

favor.  Motion carried. 



Heather is still work on the host hotel for the show.  She will be reserving rooms 

for the judges, Jennifer Mendes, and Jeri and will send an email to Jeri with all of 

the information.   

New Business:  

No new business at this time. 

A motion was made by Heather to adjourn the meeting.  Gwen seconded the 

motion.  All members present were in favor.  Motion carried. 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

Renee Rice, Secretary 


